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Making a lot of Progress 
Weekly Report 23- 2/25 to 3/3 

 
The twenty-seventh week encompassed a lot of progress. The invitation draft and guest 

list for final presentation night was created. There was more research completed throughout 
the week. There was also a mentor visit and another one scheduled, which means there is even 
more learning and experiencing.  

 
Mentor visits have included a lot of progress this past week. Lately, there has been a 

concern regarding a lack of mentor visits. This problem was not as hard to solve as it was 
thought to be. There was one scheduled this past week which added more hours to the log and 
more learning experiences. Then there was one scheduled for the upcoming week which will 
give me more experience using architectural computer programs. There is a lot of excitement 
regarding mentor visits currently. They are actually enjoyable and help me with learning about 
how to make designs efficient and effective.  

 
The thing that needs to be focused on for next week is starting to transfer the layouts 

that were created on paper to a computer program such as AutoCad or Revit. Then, this needs 
to be shown to Mrs. Crowder, my mentor, in order to ensure that everything was done correctly 
and to see if any changes need to be made.  


